
 

 

 

CROXBY PRIMARY ACADEMY GRADUATE AWARD 

YEAR 1 ONLINE SAFETY GRADUATE AWARD 
 

SMART 

 
 

PRIVACY 

There are some things we must keep private when we go online. 

We should keep these things private: 

• Password 

• Home address  

• Telephone number 

• Bank account details 

TELL 

Sometimes we can click on things by mistake when we are on the internet. If we do this, it is important to 

tell a grown-up who can help. 

WEBSITES 

Make sure you only go on the website or app your teacher has told you to go on. Your teacher has chosen these sites because 

they are reliable which means we can trust them. Some other sites are not reliable, and they cannot be trusted with your 

information.  



 

 

 

CROXBY PRIMARY ACADEMY GRADUATE AWARD 

FIND OUT MORE…  

Digiduck Stories | Childnet 

EXAMPLE QUESTIONS:  

5 questions the children can use for their revision. 

1. What do you do if you accidentally click on something you shouldn’t? 

2. What does the ‘A’ in our SMART rules stand for? 

3. True or false? I should keep my password private. 

4. What does the ‘S’ in our SMART rules stand for? 

5. True or false? I can go online without permission from an adult. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.childnet.com/resources/digiduck-stories/
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